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Dear Friends at Franklin Park Baptist, 

     Our journey of faith and service to God, which began 

18 months ago, is coming to a close.  Little did we realize 

the joys and sorrows we’d share together.  Little did we 

know the conversations and laughter we’d share 

together.  Little did we anticipate the friendships that 

would be forged as we tried to remain true to our God 

who loves us so much. Little did we realize that God’s gift 

of song would bind us together as a family of faith who 

delights in worship and service to God.  

     It has been a pleasure for me to share with you week 

after week the words of scripture and the thoughts God 

has placed on my heart,.  It has been an honor to stand 

with you as you felt the joys of a wedding and the sorrow 

that accompanies the loss of a loved one. You’ve 

welcomed us into your homes and hearts and for that we 

will be forever grateful. 

     I look forward with great anticipation to what our 

Lord will do through us all in this new year as He brings 

new leadership into our midst. 

          In His Service, 

                                   Rev. Paul Aiello  

 

 

 

 

 

. 

 



        

 

 

 

Annual reports from all church committees, 

boards and groups are due in the church office by  

January 15, 2017. 

Please be as specific as you can with information 

submitted in these reports and not just give 

general details with no background or follow-up 

as to the purpose and result of the event in the life 

of our church.  These reports tell a lot of what has 

happened here this past year of serving our Lord 

in so many ways !  Report booklets will be ready 

for pick up on Sunday, January 22, 2017 in 

preparation for our Annual Business meeting to 

be held on January 29, 2017.  

 

 

 

1           Gordon Bonham 
6           Rick Hughey 
12 Ricky Raraigh 
13 Steve Maxwell 
16         Gloria Meinert 
16 Amanda Carver 
17 Dorothy Cress 
20 Scott Hofstetter 
22 Marissa Whipple ( her 18

th
 !) 

29 Angie Cochran 
29         Benjamin  Carver ( his 7 th ! ) 
30 Ed Cress 

31 Michele O’Leary 
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Retired Ministers and Missionaries Offering  

 

 

On Christmas Eve we receive the RMMO 

Offering that benefits the retired ministers 

and missionaries in our denomination with 

at least 15 years of faithful service.  Our goal 

for this year was $1,200.00 and we surpassed 

that by your generous giving of $1,288.00 !!! 

THANK  YOU  ! 

Rev. Robert Cunningham our minister here 

for 33 years and Carol Jean Keefer on 

behalf of her husband Rev. Carl Keefer, our 

pastor here for 11 years, are recipients of 

these checks. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our church benefits through your 

support of these ongoing projects – 
 

Scrip gift cards ~ 

Aluminum can recycling ~ 

AmazonSmile.com ~ 

Newspapers and junk mail recycling ~ 

Kings Coupon Day the second Wednesday  

of each month ~  

 

 

 



    



 



  

Worship Service Greeters  

for January, 2017 

 
 

 

“The Wise May Bring Their Learning” 

The wise may bring their learning,  

the rich may bring their wealth,  

And some may bring their greatness,  

and some bring strength and health;  

We, too, would bring our treasures to offer to the King;  

We have no wealth or learning;  

what shall we children bring?  

We’ll bring him hearts that love him; 

 we’ll bring him thankful praise,  

And young souls meekly striving to walk in holy ways;  

And these shall be the treasures we offer to the King,  

And these are gifts that even the poorest child may bring.  

We’ll bring the little duties we have to do each day;  

We’ll try our best to please him,  

at home, at school, at play;  

And better are these treasures to offer to our King;  

Than richest gifts without them —  

yet these a child may bring.  

 

—Anonymous  
 

 

Just a Note – the Guiding Lights Woman’s 

Group does not meet in January but will 

resume meetings in February. 
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               CASH     IN     AT     KINGS  ! 

 

      Kings Location :   Wexford 910 and 79 

      Organization :  Franklin Park Baptist Church 

      Date:  Wednesday, January11, 2017 

      Time:  6 a.m. - 10 p.m.  

Present this coupon when paying your check and 

our  Summer Mission Group  will receive 15% of 

your guest check total. 

 

 

 

Our Annual Church Business 

and Budget meeting will be 

held following the worship 

service on  

Sunday, January 29, 2017. 

 A soup and salad lunch will 

be provided by the Mission 

Group  after the meeting. 

Jan. 8 – Bill Smith 

Jan. 15 – The Dauer Family 

Jan. 22 - Ed & Dorothy Cress 

Jan. 29 – Ralph & Jill Whipple  



 

Address: 2470 Nicholson RD. Sewickley, PA 15143  View On Google Maps  

Phone: 724-935-3950                                                                             Follow  

 

Youth News – WINTER  JAM 
10 Christian Bands for $10.00    PPG Paints Arena – January 20th  

 
We will be going to Winter Jam on January 20 at PPG Paints Arena. Tickets are $10.00 at the 

door. This is a great deal – 10 Christian Bands for $10.00. We will meet at the church at 4 p.m. 

PLEASE let Ralph know if you are going so we can make arrangements for transportation 

412.719.9307.  This is Christian music’s largest annual tour.  Featuring  ~ Sadie Robertson, 

Crowder, Britt Nicole, Tenth Avenue North, Thousand Foot Krutch, Andy Mineo, Colton 

Dixon, Sarah Ranes, Newsong, Tony Nolan, OBB, Steven Malcolm ~ 

 
WINTER  BLAST  AT   CAMP  JUDSON  on Lake Erie 

Plans are underway to attend Winter Blast at Camp Judson on 

February 10, 11 and 12.  The church will pay ½ of the cost for 

each youth attending and all of the adult costs. Please let Ralph 

know if you are going by January 15
th
 so we can send in our 

reservations and save us a spot.  412.719.9307. 

^  A little bird hinted that our new minister - Pastor George – 

 may be planning to attend  

Exciting Program?  

 
Powerful Speaker? 

 
Inspiring Worship?  

 
Fun Activities? 

 
Delicious Food? 
 

WWW.franklinparkchurch.org 
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http://www.franklinparkchurch.org/ 
 

https://maps.google.com/maps?q=Franklin+Park+Baptist+Church,+Nicholson+Road,+Sewickley,+PA&hl=en&sll=40.597326,-80.099517&sspn=0.058328,0.132093&oq=Franklin+Park+Baptist+Church&t=h&gl=us&hq=Franklin+Park+Baptist+Church,+Nicholson+Road,+Sewickley,+PA&z=15
https://maps.google.com/maps?q=Franklin+Park+Baptist+Church,+Nicholson+Road,+Sewickley,+PA&hl=en&sll=40.597326,-80.099517&sspn=0.058328,0.132093&oq=Franklin+Park+Baptist+Church&t=h&gl=us&hq=Franklin+Park+Baptist+Church,+Nicholson+Road,+Sewickley,+PA&z=15
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Franklin-Park-Baptist-Church/151282755069283
http://www.franklinparkchurch.org/

